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To: Licensing e-mail address 
Subject: The Sail Inn, Queen Street, Lymington SO41 9NQ - Variation Premises Licence (S34) dated 
09/04/2019 

I wish to object to certain aspects of the Application made for The Sail Inn as follows:- 

OPENING HOURS; The premises are in a mixed commercial and residential area and the immediate 
surrounding area is predominantly residential. 
I consider the late Premises Opening Hours would extend noise from film, live music and recorded 
music to an unacceptable time past midnight, with possible disturbance to local residents in the 
early hours of some mornings. 
Also, the provision of late night refreshments and sale and supply of alcohol beyond midnight would 
possibly lead local residents being subjected to noisy behaviour from premises customers leaving at 
anti-social hours of the night.   

OTHER LICENSED PREMISES:- I think the Premises Opening Hours should fall in line with The Thomas 
Tripp (directly opposite) and the Kings Arms (St Thomas Street) and The Six Bells (ST Thomas Street). 
All three premises close each evening at 23.00 Monday to Thursday, 00.00 Friday and Saturday, 
23.00 Sunday. 
The Sail Inn application closing times are 00.30 Monday to Thursday, 02.30 Friday and Saturday, 
00.30 Sunday. 
The application lists different late opening times for various service provisions and entertainment 
(excluding seasonal variations) that exceed 00.00, which I feel should not be approved for the 
reasons stated above. 

Mr R Mudge 
14 Middle Road 
Lymington 
Hants 
SO41 9HF 

*************************************************** 

The information in this electronic mail (email) and any appendices to it is the property of 
New Forest District Council. 
It may contain confidential information.  It is intended for the addressee 
only.  Communications using this email system may be subject to recording and/or 
monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
Please examine the full terms of this disclaimer by clicking on the following hyper link: 
www.newforest.gov.uk\emaildisclaimer 

Our privacy notice can be read here: http://www.newforest.gov.uk/article/4549/Privacy-
Notice 
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